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LOGO BUILDING RENOVATION

The Logo Building will be undergoing renovations starting Monday, May 6th and is
scheduled throughout May.

Logo Building staff will be relocated to Pinckney Hall in the Congaree River
Room beginning Monday, May 6th and will be there for two to three weeks
while work is being done in the Logo Building. The staff can be reached by
phone at 843-705-4034 or by email at logo_fit@schhca.com.

Clinic sign up sheets and the ball machine checkout will continue to be
available on the ledge of the Logo Building. You are encouraged to sign up in
person for clinics on the forms at the Logo Building ledge during the
renovation, The Logo Building staff will not have immediate access to the sign
up forms since we will be in a different location. If you sign up by phone and
we find that when we are able to get to the sign-up sheets that the clinic is
already full, you will be placed on the waitlist for the clinic.

Payments for clinics and lessons will be by camcard only during the
renovation.

If you have the ball machine at 7:30am, you are encouraged to come at 7:45 to
give the staff time to run their reports and get to the Logo Building to unlock the

shed and have the checkout form available for you to sign.

Thank you for your patience while the Logo Building is renovated.



